
Community Standards for Short-Term 

Rentals 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Property Owner/Manager's Name] 

Address: [Property Owner/Manager's Address] 

Dear [Property Owner/Manager's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As a valued member of our community, we want to ensure 

that our neighborhood remains a safe and welcoming environment for all residents and guests. 

With the increasing popularity of short-term rentals, it is important to establish clear community 

standards that promote respect and understanding. 

Community Standards for Short-Term Rentals 

1. Noise Control: Guests should adhere to quiet hours from [insert time] to [insert time]. 

2. Parking Regulations: Guests must park in designated areas and not block driveways or 

sidewalks. 

3. Property Care: Rentals must be maintained in good condition and clean upon guest 

departure. 

4. Local Communication: Provide guests with clear guidelines about neighborhood 

etiquette and local laws. 

5. Respect Neighbors: Encourage guests to be considerate of neighbors and their property. 

We appreciate your cooperation in upholding these standards to foster a positive community 

experience. If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to us. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Community Association/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


